

May 2, 2020 • Meeting called to order at 1722 with the Pledge of Allegiance • RC discussed passport books; as it stands, they are set to print once the Governor's restrictions are lifted or amended. Establishments that have signed on will have the opportunity to use the passport book for the 2021 year as well • Committee was formed for the spring fling scheduled May 30, these members include: Bob and Lois, Chad and Nikki, Ray, and Heather. Thanks guys for stepping up! • Road Captain, J. Allen discussed the route for the May 30 ride and suggested having stops at member's residences if Covid-19 restrictions are still in place. A few members volunteered and a route will be upcoming once the committee gets together. • Field Meet scheduled for June 12 -14 has been postponed to a later date and if you purchased tickets they are good for next year • B.G. gave the Treasury Report • Gary discussed contacting the Press about the insurance reform bill SB 1 528 • Freedom Rally is still scheduled for June 3 at noon at the Capitol; social distancing will be adhered of course. • We are planning to keep all scheduled rides for the spring/summer season but of course we also have to adhere to the Governor's restrictions. If there is a will, there is a way! I hope all are staying cautious and safe during this trying time! God willing, this shall pass • Meeting adjourned at 1820 hrs, respectfully submitted for Region 10; ATM